
Croydon Camera Club Newsletter – 26 October 2019 

Chairman’s Viewpoint 

Last Wednesday we welcomed four other clubs for the first of this season’s SLF competitions, DPI on this 

occasion.  Representatives from Carshalton, Greenwood, Old Cousldon and South London joined us for the 

contest.  Having seen the images beforehand, from the overall standard I knew that three clubs were in with 

a chance of winning one of the two semi-final places.  And so it proved, with just two marks covering the top 

three. 

South London won out with 71 points and Old Coulsdon were second with 69½.  Frustratingly, Croydon was 

third, just half a mark behind on 69.  We had a number of good images which scored well, but at this level 

small things can make a big difference.  It could easily have gone the other way, with Old Coulsdon 

lamenting the loss.  We can go into the Plate competition confident that we have a good panel of work. 

To conclude, it is my pleasure to announce that we have another new member, Roy Stanbury.  Welcome to 

our club, Roy. 

Club Matters 

Match-a-DPI Competition - 30 October 2019 

This is a first time our club has run such an event and it promises to be a lot of fun.  Darren Pullman will be 

our judge for evening and we briefed him when he was at our club for last week’s SLF competition.  The 

entries are in and the competition prepared.  All you have to do is be there to support your team. 

Print Competition Round 1 - 6 November 2019 

Entries are open in PhotoEntry, with a closing date of midnight on Monday, 4 November.  The judge will be 

Sheena Rogers. 

Links for PhotoEntry and Instructions 

https://compent.photoentry.uk/compent/ 

http://croydoncameraclub.org.uk/WebSiteArchive/PhotoEntryGuidance.pdf 

Online Survey 

There was no online survey last week as it was a SLF competition and they had booked the judge.  There will 

be a survey this week but it will have a different format to usual due to the nature of the event.  Given that 

this is the first time our club has run a Match-DPI competition, it would be helpful to have as many 

responses as possible so that we have a comprehensive view of everyone’s impressions. 

Newsletter 

There will be no newsletter next week.  The next one will be published over the weekend of 9-10 November. 

 

Mike Farley 

Chairman 
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